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From: Dale
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Opposed to rezoning
Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 9:34:53 AM


I live at 8794 MLK Blvd.  please put my comments into the record. 
I am writing to vehemently oppose the re-zoning at MLK and CPB.  


This will be a nightmare for parking in the neighborhood.  This should not be re-zoned.  This
intersection is already dangerous and will be worse if the rezoning is allowed.  This will
negatively impact property values and I am very concerned about the already increasing crime
in the neighborhood. 


I will be watching this vote very carefully. I encourage you to help fight this.


Sent from my iPhone
303-898-2045
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